=>2> ELECTRICIAN RATING:

BCMEA

CERTIFIED ELECTRICIANS

If you are a current Vancouver employee with an Interprovincial or British Columbia Electrician
Trade Qualification (Construction or Industrial) and would like this rating added to your plate
for increased work opportunities, please forward a copy of your certificate with your employee
number and contact details to the BCMEA or ILWU Local 500.

SUBMIT A COPY OF YOUR ELECTRICAL QUALIFICATION TO:
ILWU Local 500: 100 — 111 Victoria Drive, Vancouver BC

or
BCMEA Email: jobs@bcmea.com
BCMEA Fax: 604-602-9859

Eligible candidates are required to successfully pass a written exam on Electrical knowledge
before the rating will be added. Please note, we do not run this test often — if you miss the
below deadline it may be a substantial amount of time before it is offered again.

Deadline for sending your qualification details to be eligible for the next testing opportunity is
5pm Thursday, April 20, 2017.

Date of test - to be advised.

Applications will only be accepted from active Vancouver longshore workers covered by the
BCMEA/ILWU Collective Agreement. All applicants are required to meet the provincial
standards for this trade.

For further information, or if you hold an Interprovincial Trade Qualification for another trade we utilize,

please contact:
Christi Frank or Eric Parmar
BCMEA ILWU Local 500

Business Agent, Trades & Recruits
Ph. 604-694-2317 Ph. 604-254-7131

Email: cfrank@bcmea.com
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